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Safety Week celebrated in BYPL

To promote electrical safety among consumers and 

employees, BYPL celebrated Safety Week in East and Central 

Delhi from 4th March, 2019 to 10th, March 2019. The 

week-long programs started with a flag hosting ceremony 

by CEO Sh. P.R. Kumar. During the week, several safety 

awareness programs were organised with the help of 

RWAs. Safety Week concluded with a closing ceremony 

where Sh. A.K. Thakur, Director, Central Electricity Authority 

and Sh. Gautam Roy, Chief Electrical Inspector and Chief 

Engineer, Central Electricity Authority, addressed the 

gathering. The BYPL Team also took a safety oath on the 

occasion.
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BYPL has a zero tolerance policy against corruption. 

Contact BYPL Vigilance Department, if someone demands 

bribe from you for electricity related work.

Ph - 8010930719, WhatsApp No - 8588892156

Email: bypl.vigilance@relianceada.com

Fire Clearance Certificate must for connection in
buildings over 15 meters in height

For getting a new 

electricity connection 

in a building which is 

more than 15 meters in 

height, the applicant 

needs to have a Fire 

Clearance Certificate 

with him/ her. This is 

mandatory as per the 

regulations of DERC 

and Building Bye-laws 

of Master Plan of Delhi.

BYPL' Consumer Meet 

BYPL organised its Annual Consumer Meet on February 27, 

2019, where representatives from 170 RWAs of East and 

Central Delhi participated in the meeting.

Senior officials of BYPL, led by CEO Sh. P. R. Kumar were 

present at the function to interact with the RWA 

representatives. Sh P.R. Kumar on behalf of the entire BYPL 

team thanked consumer representatives for their 

contribution in reducing AT&C losses and strengthening 

relationship with consumers. Sh. Brajesh Kumar 

(Head Business), Sh. Ranbir Duggal (Head Distribution), 

Sh. Rakesh Kumar (Head Safety and Quality) and 

Sh. Jitendra Nalwaya (Head Sustainability and Clean 

Technology) also addressed the august gathering.  Various 

electricity related issues were discussed on the forum.
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